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May 5, 2023

Subject: Supply Disruption of Versadamp Materials

To our valued customers and distributors:

This notice is to provide you with notification that effective immediately and for the foreseeable future,
Aearo will no longer be able to provide Versadamp materials in standard and custom parts. This
notification applies to both current in house and future orders. This action is being taken because of
unstable raw material supply issues.

In order to satisfy existing orders and new opportunities going forward, we are confident that we can
identify and implement a suitable Aearo replacement material in your applications. Please contact your
local Aearo representative to discuss next steps. Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,
John Furth

Electronics Segment Leader

Aearo Technologies LLC, a 3M Company



